Republic of the Philippines

GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT POLICY BOARD
TECHNICAL SUPPORT OFFICE

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

The Government Procurement Policy Board — Technical Support Office (GPPB-TSO),
through its Bids and Awards Committee (BAC), would like to inform that the Bid Opening
for the project, “Supply and Delivery of Computers” scheduled on 08 November 2023,
9:00 AM has been postponed due to justifiable reasons. The BAC will set the new
schedule of the opening of bids on 15 November 2023, 9:00 AM at Unit 2506, Raffles
Corporate Center, Emerald Avenue, Ortigas Center, Pasig City.

Issued on the 8" day of November 2023, Pasig City.

. ALVAREZ-HORTILLAS
san, Bids and Awards Committee (Presiding Member)
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